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Tricia Melillo

From: Gail Corcoran <Gbchr@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 6:31 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: HB 50 & HB 52

Gerrymandering & Redistricting is a waste of valuable time for all elected officials.  Republicans need to cross the aisle 
and work with Democrats vs. Stalling votes, decisions, etc. 
Trump followers are destroying our democracy, causing hostile relationships among residents of NH and the nation as 
well as our elected officials.  All ELECTED officials need to act with integrity, intelligence, and common sense.  Voting a 
straight ticket regardless of the issues not caring whether or not you represent your constituency is ABSURD.  I VOTE 
FOR THE BEST, MOST QUALIFIED PERSON FOR EACH JOB!!!   I did not vote a straight ticket until the last election and it’s 
not for Republicans.  Please return INTEGRITY to the Republican party!!!! 
 
As a former Republican and current Independent, I do not see Republicans representing the moderate electorate, nor 
those of us with strong and healthy values, good common sense, and vote to preserve our democracy and uphold 
reasonable and REAL laws and regulations.  PLEASE DO THE RIGHT THING, NOT TO FOLLOW TRUMP’S DESTRUCTIVE 
LEAD. 
We need REAL LEADERS in our state and national legislatures.  NOT ANGRY POWER MONGERS!!!!!!!!!!!!!  What 
happened to the Republican party that represented me?   
 
Please VOTE with INTELLIGENCE, INTEGRITY & COMMON SENSE.  REPRESENT ALL YOUR CONSTITUENTS, not because 
you’re following Trump’s lead.  . 
 

Gail 
Gail Bennett Corcoran 
gbchr@comcast.net (NOT Outlook.com) 
603-898-4272 VM, 617-645-1932 cell 
 


